From: York, Doug <yorkd@stifel.com>

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 1:44 PM
To: Executive Secretariat
Subject: DOL FIDUCIARY RULE

}am extremely disappointed a republican president and a republican congress that campaigned on reducing and/or
eliminating expensive and unnecessary regulation has allowed this Obama crafted rule to become law. | have been an
investment advisor and CFP for thirty years and | assure you this new law will only complicate and increase expenses for
retirement investments. | hope you will soon realize the error you have made and completely reverse this rule.
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